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PHONE No. 3156.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Bank Chambers, 2, Freeman Street,

R
>
?

In reply to your classing letter of the 2nd
instént, regarding the "EMPIRE CONLEA", Grimsby
Report No. 22816, we wish to state that two bower
anchors were found on the vessel and we regret that
this was given as three in the foregoing report, and
we shall be glad if you will kindly eamend our report
accordingly.
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We are, Dear Sir,
Yours feithfully,
The Surveyors,
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. The Secretary,
LONDON.
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